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Reference: CTRO/24/008 
 
 
 
6th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Occupier 
 
 
COCKERMOUTH AND SURROUNDING AREA TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER (TRO) 
REVIEW: BRIDGE STREET CLOSE, COCKERMOUTH  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of proposals to introduce no waiting restrictions 
(double yellow lines) in the turning area in Bridge Street Close. 
 
These proposals are being put forward in order to prevent obstructive parking that is 
frequently and persistently taking place, which causes issues for local residents using the 
allocated private parking areas in the close. 
 
This letter is to invite comments and feedback prior to a “formal advertisement” which will 
take place in January 2025. Should you have any comments or questions relating to these 
proposals, please respond either by email or letter by Friday 20th December, labelling your 
correspondence “Cockermouth TRO Review” and quoting the proposal you are referring to.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Philip Groom 
Traffic Management Officer 
E: TROresponses@cumbria.gov.uk  
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